# **Ouachita Baptist University**

# Scholarly Commons @ Ouachita

Ouachi-Talk Ouachita Alumni

12-8-1989

# December 8, 1989

Office of Student Services Ouachita Baptist University

Follow this and additional works at: https://scholarlycommons.obu.edu/ouachitalk



Part of the Higher Education Commons, and the Organizational Communication Commons

#### **Recommended Citation**

Office of Student Services, "December 8, 1989" (1989). Ouachi-Talk. 14. https://scholarlycommons.obu.edu/ouachitalk/14

This Book is brought to you for free and open access by the Ouachita Alumni at Scholarly Commons @ Ouachita. It has been accepted for inclusion in Ouachi-Talk by an authorized administrator of Scholarly Commons @ Ouachita. For more information, please contact mortensona@obu.edu.



A WEEKLY NEWSLETTER TO THE OUACHITA BAPTIST UNIVERSITY FAMILY FROM THE OFFICE OF THE DEAN OF STUDENTS

The Chamber Singers would like to invite you to

The Annual Lessons and Carols Program followed by the lighting of the campus Christmas tree



COME EXPERIENCE THE GLORY OF CHRISTMAS!

THIS FRIDAY NIGHT BERRY CHAPEL, 7:30 PM CHRISTMAS DOOR COMPETITION!!!!

It is almost here! The RA Council
will sponser a Christmas Door Competition.

If you are interested in entering your
door, you must submit your name to your
Head Resident by 12 noon on December 12.

Judging will take place on December 14
from 3:30 - 6:00 pm. There will be
prizes awarded to the 1st place (\$10.00)
and 2nd place (\$5.00) for each dorm as
well as a \$25.00 overall winner.

Exam Permits will be issued at the Business Office on Thursday and Friday, December 14th and 15th. All time cards through December 9th need to be turned in. In order to receive a test permit, all fines and/or fees need to be paid in full.

All students must have a permit to take their final exams.

LAST DAY FOR ROOM CHANGES!!!

Friday (Dec. 8) is the last day to sign-up for room changes for the Spring semester. You can sign-up in the Dean of Students Office in ESC beginning at 7:30 am to 5:00 pm.
All parties involved must be present!





Birthdates and names removed for privacy.

CHAPEL!!!
Our final chapel this semester will be the OBU Choir! Come and join us!

## INFORMAL RUSH MEETING

There will be an informal question and answer meeting on Rush Week given by the Panhellenic Council in Flippen/Perrin lobby at 10:00 pm on Thursday, Dec. 7.....Women Only!!!

# Friday, Dec. 8

\*President's Leadership Forum, ESC Banquet Rooms, 6p

\*OBU Women's Banquet, ESC Banquet Rooms, 6p

# Saturday, Dec. 9

\*Basketball v. East Tx. Baptist, h, 5:00 pm

### Monday, Dec. 11

\*Administrative Staff Luncheon, BW Alumni, 12p

\*Handbell Ringers Concert, MFA Recital Hall, 7:30 p

### Tuesday, Dec. 12

\*Distaff Luncheon, BW Alumni, 12p

\*University Choir Concert, MRH, 7:30 p

### Wednesday, Dec. 13

\*S.E.L.F. Movie -"It's A Wonderful Life", Mitchell, 9:00 p

"Blessed is the King who comes in the name of the Lord; Peace in heaven and glory in the highest!" Luke 19:38

#### DAILY WORDS

12/11 - inveigle 12/12 - ire

12/13 - jeremiad

12/14 - kudo 12/15 - closure

